
ATTN:CARLY SAWYER , 

Dear Ms . Sawyer ,

I thank the Council for accepting my submission of July 5th .

In light of recent developments ,I would like to reiterate my concerns about the potential health 
impacts of this hazardous proposed development . At no stage have the residents of the three 
complexes that comprise 181 Allambie road been consulted about the proposed project .

No health authority has been on site to discuss potential health impacts with many very ill 
residents .

There has been no consultation with the residents in the valley below the proposed 
development .!!!

The  development looks like a white elephant anyway .

Yours Faithfully ,

Terrence Flower
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